
  Key dates 
 

 
Thursday 9th November                                           Year 4 Aurora Class Swimming Lesson 
Thursday 9th November                                           Year 5 Kingswood Residential Meeting 3.45—4.30pm 
Friday 10th November     Mini reports due out on Arbor 
       Remembrance observed  11am  
WB 13th Nov      Class teacher drop in sessions for report feedback (more details to follow) 
Thursday 16th November                                         Year 4 Aurora Class Swimming Lesson 
       School Council Child in Need event  - wear something spotty or PJs to school. £1 
       donation.  
Thursday 16th November                                         Year 3 Trip to Celtic Harmony 
Thursday 23rd November                                         Year 4 Aurora Class Swimming Lesson 
Thursday 23rd November                                         Year 3 & 4 Cinema Trip (more details to follow) 
Thursday 30th November                                         Year 4  Aurora Class Swimming Lesson 
Wednesday 6th December                                       Choir singing at Luton Airport (more details to follow) 
Thursday 7th December                                            Year 4 Aurora Swimming Lesson 
Tuesday 12th December     Girls football league  
Wednesday 13th December    Christmas jumper day (we love homemade )  
       Y3 Nativity in Church. Y3 families are invited to attend St Marys (time TBC) 
Thursday 14th December     Y3 & 4 Believe and Achieve awards (invited families only) 9:15 am 
Friday 15th December     Y5 & 6 Believe and Achieve awards (invited families only) 9:15 am 
       3:30—4:30 Y5 present Wenlock Winter Wonderland (Fair—all invited) 
Tuesday 19th December                                            Last day of Autumn term                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This Terms Value is: 

COMPASSION 

Wenlock’s Weekly Round Up  

‘With God’s love, we are lights for 

the world’   

Friday 3rd November 2023 

Attendance 

Well done to Vesper who achieved the highest attendance last week at 99.17% 

The attendance for the whole school was 95.86% 

Our School target is 97% 

News from our new Family Worker 
 

Hello everyone, I’m Justine Warren, the new Family Worker at Wenlock CE Academy. 
 
I have extensive experience working in schools both as a Family worker and in other roles within schools. 
I will be based in the Family Room, and if you need advice or support, please get in touch with me to arrange a 
time to see me, or I will be around the gate when you drop your child at school or when you pick your child up. 
 
Pop in on Tuesday morning for a meet and greet in the family room from 9am to 10am. There will be cake!  
 
I look forward to meeting you all 
Justine Warren  



PE Days  

  
 

Emailing the School Office 

 
Please can we remind families that when emailing the school or 
leaving a message on the answerphone that you give your child's 
full name and their class and/or their teacher. 
 
If you do not provide these details, it will lead to delays in an-
swering or forwarding your queries. 
 
You can report your child’s absence by calling 01582 730624 and 
pressing option 1 or via email on attend-
ance@wenlockacademy.co.uk 

PARENT INFORMATION  

Dinner money 

Please top up dinner money payments in advance of 
your child having school dinner. The cost for school 
dinner is as follows: £2.40 per day or £12.00 per 
week. 

If you have a query relating to dinner money pay-
ment, you can contact the finance team on 
schooldinner@wenlockacademy.co.uk 

Uniform 
 
We have a large number of uniform items in lost 
property that have no names on.  Because of this we 
have been unable to reunite these items with their 
owner. 
 
Please ensure that your child’s name is written on all 
uniform and also coats. 
 
Also, we kindly ask that you regularly check to see if 
your child has mistakenly take home uniform that 
belongs to another child.   
 
Thank you 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
 
The school are taking  donated items for the Samaritan’s Purse 
‘Operation Christmas Child’ Project. 
 
A leaflet with details of this was sent out to parents this week. 
 
Any donations for this should be given to class teachers. 
 
Support for this project would be very much appreciated. 
 
Thank you 

Request for games 

If anyone has any games (board games or similar) that are 

no longer needed,  please would you consider donating 

them to the school? They will need to be complete and in 

their boxes. Our Family Worker, Miss  Warren will be happy 

to make use of them in the family room.  Please drop them 

off with her or at reception. 

Thank you. 

Family Worker 
Hello everyone, I’m Justine War-
ren, the new Family Worker at 
Wenlock CE Academy. 
I have extensive experience 
working in schools both as a 
Family worker and in other roles 
within schools. 
I will be based in the Family 
Room, and if you need advice or 
support, please get in touch with 
me to arrange a time to see me, 
or I will be around the gate when 
you drop your child at school or 
when you pick your child up. 
 
Pop in on Tuesday morning for a 
meet and greet in the family 
room from 9am to 10am. There 
will be cake!  
 
I look forward to meeting you all 
Justine Warren  



Online Safety Update  



 



 


